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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 4:27 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Jennifer A. Carey; Heidi Chapman
Subject: CMO Blast:  Ventilator Data Integration to EPIC

Importance: High

Beginning July 11th, 2022, the MICUs, 6H and 6I, will go live with integrating ventilator data to EPIC through the use of 
the Capsule software system.  Ventilator data will flow into Epic minute to minute allowing respiratory therapists to 
review and accept data.  The impact to providers will be that ventilator flowsheets will look different. This software 
allows the user to look back at previous data for up to three days. Capsule will improve data reporting accuracy, ensure 
documentation uniformity across all disciplines, and allow for all ventilator modifications to be captured. Capsule will be 
implemented in 6H and 6I initially, however will be implemented in all ICUs at UH, CH and GCH. Capsule also has the 
ability to integrate other medical devices as well and the long-range plan is to expand its use going forward.  We are 
eager to deploy this new technology for improved accuracy, efficiency and patient safety. 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
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